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REQUEST FOR TRAFFIC CONTROL INVESTIGATION/IMPROVEMENT

TODAY’S DATE: DATE PROBLEM NOTED:

APPLICANT’S NAME: AM/PMTIME OF DAY:

ADDRESS: CONTRIBUTING FACTORS: [CHECK ONE):

0 Weather
0 Hedges/Trees
(O) Others_

(O) Road Surface Condition
(O) Street Lighting

TELEPHONE: (H).

(W).

LOCATION OF PROBLEM:

REQUEST:

REASON REQUESTED

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

Thank you for completing this informational form. Your input is an important part of analyzing the above
described problem. City Staff will review your request and conduct the necessary investigations. Please use
the back of this form for a sketch or diagram as appropriate.

Please return to: Attn: Jeff Randall
Public Works Department
City of West Linn
4100 Norfolk Street
West Linn, OR 97068

Phone: (503) 742-6091
e-mail: jrandall@westlinnoregon.gov

...L:\PW\Forms\Traffic Control Request Form (Rev. 07/18)

5/2/2024 Years leading up to today

Cory Stenzel Daytime

3637 Landis Street

West Linn, OR 97068

503-319-5688  Narrow driving lane without shoulders

The section of Landis Street that begins at the intersection with Stonegate Lane and travels south 

around the bend is particularly narrow as there are no shoulders.  When cars park along both sides of the street

it reduces traffic to one lane. Many children are present in the neighborhood and the blind curve makes the situation signifantly dangerous.

Paint yellow (NO PARKING) along the East curbline where Stonegate Lane and Landis Street intersect.

Continue South with the painted curbline until the sidewalk begins at the lamp pole. This section of curb is along a 

natural stone retaining wall.

The familes in this area are in fear that either one of their children or fellow resident will be struck

by cars attempting to navigate the chokepoint. Preventing cars from parking along this side of the street is felt to be 

a reasonable step toward ensuring the safety of those in the neighborhood. 

I am the President of the Tanners Stonegate HOA and submitting this request on behalf of

the members of the association. Please see the included photos for illustration of the proposal. 

The association email is:  tannersstonegate@gmail.com
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